SCAM ALERT!

Be very skeptical if you receive any of the following from a foreign country (especially Nigeria),
particularly if you didn’t specifically request them:

* Along list of WBS student names, either handwritten or typed. It may be identical to
lists being sent to other churches at the same time.

* Hundreds of answer sheets completed with the same or very similar answers,
sometimes in the same handwriting.

* (Calls or emails from overseas asking you to send large numbers of student names or
WBS lessons directly to them.

In each of these cases a church may in good faith send hundreds of WBS lessons, only to find
out later that those students don’t exist. In some cases teachers and churches have spent large

sums of money on lessons and shipping—all to no avail.

What can you do? If you receive a suspicious request from any unknown source, please call us
at the WBS office in Cedar Park. We can advise you on how you should proceed.
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